
 

 

 

 

 

World Geography: God’s Creation & Our Missions! 
Every three years, our school focuses on World Geography. This 
content-rich subject gives us an opportunity to not only study 
the science of geography, but also world history. In addition, it 
lends itself beautifully to look at the world mission efforts of 
WELS. We dabbled in the Spanish cultures of the 
Americas before Christmas and have 
completed our intensive look at Africa. Please 
come in and look at our African display in the 
classroom during Sunday morning fellowship 
time! The students depicted this beautiful 

continent in group collages and made a class cookbook of yummy African recipes. (We taste-
tested most of them and gave them an appropriate star-rating!) The WELS website provided 
great information on our mission projects in Africa. Enjoy! …  Next stop: EUROPE …  
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Austin’s trapping pelts          2022 Winter Food Bank Towers 

------------------------------------------------------- 
Valentine’s Day was the perfect time to talk about loving 
and caring for one another. 3K spent a lot of time learning 
how to be a good friend and help one another. One of our 

favorite things that we learned in February was how to use 
sign language to say ‘Jesus loves you’.  Helping and caring 
for others paired perfectly with the recent food drive. In the 
month of March, we will be focusing on a famous authors 
of children’s books. We will read books from Dr. Seuss, 
Laura Numeroff, and Eric Litwin. Some of their popular 
books that we will be reading include The Cat In the Hat, If 
You Give a Mouse a Cookie, and Pete the Cat: I Love My 
White Shoes.  

Blessings to you all! ~ Mrs. T and Mrs. Irwin 
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